
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Children of 

ST. PAUL’S LUTHERAN CHURCH 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 

Cordially Invite You To Their 

 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

“THE LIVING WORD” 

 

December 18th 2022 

During the 9:30 am service 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM REHEARSALS 

December 4 & December 11 at 10:30 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday Party for Jesus 

Following the 4:00 pm 

Christmas Eve Service 
 

NO SUNDAY SCHOOL 

DECEMBER 25TH AND JANUARY 1ST 


